Town of Edinburg
Curb Recycling Program
Please note the following dates on your calendar as the 2019 pickup dates for recycling:

January -9, 23 July - 10, 24
February - 6, 20 August - 7, 21
March - 6, 20 September - 4, 18
April - 3,17 October - 2, 16, 30
May - 1, 15, 29 November - 6, 20
June - 12, 26 December -4, 18

January 2020 - 8, 22
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Note: If the roads are bad, or in case of an emergency that Wednesday, we will pick up the recycling the
next day in that week, if possible.

Recyclable Items:

Papers: *Please place paper items on top of or beside the recycle bin. Do not place in the bottom of bins* Newspaper,
magazines, books and cardboard. All paper items must be in a paper bag or tied up in small bundles so that we can
handle them. Note: we take cardboard boxes, but they must be broken down or cut up into small bundles and tied up,
so that we can handle them.

Glass: Any type of glass is acceptable.

Plastic: #1 through #7, PVC pipe, buckets, etc. Note: we cannot take oil jugs or any plastic bottles that had paint or
gas in them.

Tin: All kinds of cans, lids removed. Note: except paint cans and aerosol cans.

Aluminum: All kinds.

STYROFOAM CANNOT BE PLACED IN RECYCLE BINS.

Please rinse your recycle items to help control odor. Also, please note that the recycling bin is to be used for recyclable
items only. If you have brush or other trash in the bin, neither the Trash service employees, nor the Town Recycling
crew will pick it up. We would appreciate the bins being used for recyclable material only.

Note: If you do not have a recycling bin or if you have one of the old Rocco bins and would like a new Rubbermaid
bin, or if you have questions about the recycling program, please call Ron at the Maintenance Department Shop,
(540) 984-4592, or e-mail town@shentel.net.

We appreciate your help in our recycling program, which is designed to keep the waste down in our county
landfill, and the waste off the streets. We hope that you will recycle as much as you can.

Ronald L. Ross - Supt. of Public Works



